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Mercer Vicinage to Conduct Virtual Election Day Hearings  

 

Superior Court judges in the Mercer Vicinage will be available to conduct remote hearings for 

election challenges or issues on Tuesday, July 7.    

This year’s primary election, which was moved from June 2 because of the COVID-19 

pandemic, has been designated as a “primarily vote by mail” election. However, judges will be 

available until all polling locations close for the evening on July 7. 

Court staff will coordinate the virtual proceedings. Appearances by petitioners, election officials 

and attorneys will take place by video or telephone.  

As announced by the Mercer County clerk, voters can obtain applications and ballots in person 

at the Mercer County Clerk’s Office, 209 S. Broad St., Trenton until July 7 during business 

hours.   

Information related to the delivery of the mail-in ballots, location of drop boxes, polling stations 

and the voting process in general can be found by searching the word “elections” on the Mercer 

County website, www.mercercounty.org. 

For assistance, voters can contact the Mercer County Clerk’s Office, Mercer County Board of 

Elections, or Superintendent of Elections as follows: 

Mercer County Clerk Elections: 609-989-6494 

Superintendent of Elections: 609-989-6750 

County Board of Elections: 609-989-6522 
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